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Discrimination should have no place in our education system. Our job is to enlighten, 

embolden, and enrich the lives of our future citizens, not to cage them into 

predjudicial boxes.  Parents, have the right to assist in their own child's individual 

reading choices, but only for their own, not everyone's children.  I SUPPORT this bill, 

but am sad that we have to spell out that there should not be discrimination. 


